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Dear Mr Scott

On behalf of the Council of the Bailies ofBennachie, I should like to

express my thanks foryour donation to our library of volumes of The Proceedings of

the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland

Our library has now quite an extensive range of local and Scottishbooks,

which are available for reference and research. Ithink that people with an interest in

such a library will begin to appreciate the its value, as many of its volumes are

difficult to obtain now.Your contribution is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Geoffrey Gill

Clerk to the Bailies


